























24 July, 1997











We have been commissioned by the Australian Alps Liaison Committee to recommend a process for developing recreation strategies while monitoring and managing any environmental impacts. 





I am very pleased that you will be able to come at meet with us at Buchan next Tuesday 29th.; just a reminder of the details  - 2.30 p.m. at the Guide Room in the Buchan Caves Reserve.





We are looking at ways in which the park managers can provide quality opportunities for recreation in a way which will minimise environmental degradation, how changes in the environment can best be measured, and what can be done to restore damage. I will give you a more detailed description of this on Tuesday, and will certainly answer any questions you may have. Then, we are interested to hear from you as to what kind of opportunities will best help you and your clients to enjoy the park, and what problems of environmental change which you or your clients see as most damaging. 





Again with thanks

















Elery Hamilton-Smith.


